Bounce Now 6

Script

		·····	
	Track 2		
	Unit 1, lesson 1, exercise 1, page 4		
•	Listen and point. Say the sentences.		
	pirate	Pirate are very brave.	
	earring	Pirates wear big gold earrings .	
	belt	He wears a belt over his pants.	
	sword	He has a silver sword .	
	treasure	Pirates look for treasure .	
	treasure chest	This is a pirate's treasure chest .	
	puppet	This is a hand puppet .	
	strings	This puppet moves with strings .	
	Track 3		

Tradit 0	
Unit 1, lesson 4, exercise 1, page 7	
Sing the song: Dance, puppet, dance!	

Dance, puppet, dance! Yeah! Dance, puppet, dance! Yeah! Dance with me!

Pull the blue strings,

His feet begin to tap!

Pull the red strings,

Look! His hands begin to clap!

Pull the green strings,

Wow! His head begins to rise!

Pull the orange strings,

And he opens his eyes!

Chorus

Pull the brown strings,

His legs begin to walk!

Pull the yellow strings, Look! His mouth begins to talk! Pull the purple strings, The puppet's arms begin to move! Pull the gray strings, And his body starts to groove! Chorus

Track 4

Unit 1, lesson 7, exercise 1, page 10 Listen and circle T (True) or F (False).

Along time ago. There is a very poor man and his wife. The man's name was Tom Fiddle. Tom and his wife Mary love each other very much. For their first anniversary. Mary wanted to buy a special present for Tom. She didn't have very much money. Then, she had an idea. Mary's hair was a long and very beautiful. She decided to sale her hair to make some money for Tom's present. Tom favorite possession was the grandfather's puppet. But the puppet's strings was broken. Mary sold very beautiful long hair to buy special strings for Tom's puppet. On the anniversary Tom and Mary gave the other their present. Tom's present was a beautiful silver brush for Mary's hair. "I sold the puppet to buy the brush for your hair" said Tom. "And I sold my hair to buy the strings for your puppet" said Mary.

Track 5 Unit 2, lesson 1, exercise 1, page 12		
inventor	Einstein was a famous inventor .	
calculator	I use my calculator in my math class.	
radio	I listened to the radio last night.	
invent	Scientists invent new technology.	
compact disc - CD	I have a lot of new compact discs .	
microwave oven	My mom cooks lunch in the microwave oven .	
electric light bulb	We use electric light bulbs at home.	
remote control	Our television has a remote control .	

Unit 2, lesson 4, exercise 1, page 15

Sing the song: Crazy inventors!

Marmaduke Flip, Marmaduke Flip,

Invented a skirt with a paper clip!

Marmaduke Flip invented a skirt with a paper clip!

Penelope Mann, Penelope Mann, Invented a lamp with her frying pan! Penelope Mann invented a lamp with her frying pan!

Inventors, inventors are all very bright! They work on their inventions from morning until night.

Harrison Klee, Harrison Klee, Invented a cake which grew in a tree! Harrison Klee invented a cake which grew in a tree!

Melanie Log, Melanie Log, Invented a cat that looked like a dog! Melanie Log invented a cat that looked like a dog!

Inventors, inventors are all very bright! They work on their inventions from morning until night

Unit 2, lesson 7, exercise 1, page 18

Listen and read. Chocolate inventions.

1

Last year Professor Messit invented an amazing new candy. This is how it happened.

"Put the chocolates in the refrigerator," said Loopy King, Professor Messit's friend. But Professor Messit didn't have a refrigerator so he put the chocolates in the washing machine.

2

The next day, Professor Messit washed all of his shorts in his washing machine. Oh dear! They were soon chocolate shorts! "Mmm! Delicious short snacks! I'm going to make short snacks for children," he said. He put lots of shorts on his car. He put expensive chocolates on the shorts. Then he drove the car to the car wash.

3

Professor Messit went through the car wash. He was very excited. But when the car came out, he had clean shorts and a chocolate car but no short snacks. The experiment didn't work and Professor Messit was very sad.

4

Professor Messit went home. He was hungry. He ate a piece of the chocolate car. "Mmm delicious. What a great idea! Who needs a chocolate bar? I just invented the four wheeled chocolate car!" he said and he smiled.

Track 8 Unit 3, lesson 1, exercise 1, page 20		
husband	Sam is Jan's husband .	
wife	This is Sam's wife .	
grandparents	My grandparents are old.	
son	She has a son called Daniel.	
daughter	Her daughter is beautiful.	
uncle	My uncle Joe is fun.	
aunt	My aunt married my uncle.	
cousin	I have one cousin .	

Unit 3, lesson 3, exercise 1, page 22

Listen. Draw the missing family members.

Hank and Mavis had two children, Sally and Ben. Ben married Liz and had two children, Marie and Ted. Ted married Tina and they had a son, Dan. Sally married Rob and they had two children, Anna and Chip.

Track 10

Unit 3, lesson 4, exercise 1, page 23

Sing the song: Big, big families!

My grandpa's dad had twenty-one kids, And my grandpa was child number ten. He had twenty brothers and sisters, People had big families then! He had a big, big family!

My grandma's mom had thirty-three kids, My grandma was daughter number three, She had thirty - two brothers and sisters, And all of them look like me! She had a big, big family!

My mom and dad have seventeen kids, And I am child number four, I have sixteen brothers and sisters, Who could ask for more? I have a big, big family!

Unit 4, lesson 1, exercise 1, page 28

Listen and point. Say the sentences.

detective	Detectives work with the police.
thief - thieves	The thief took my bag.
steal	Thieves steal from people.
catch	They want to catch the thief.
investigate	Detectives investigate crimes.
clue	Detectives look for clues .
witness	The witness saw the crime.
Jail	The thief is in jail .

Track 12

Unit 4, lesson 3, exercise 1, page 30

Listen and read the diary.

Monday

The thief stole Lady Flash's jewelry.

Tuesday

Detective Cuffs started to investigate the case.

Wednesday

Detective Cuffs found some clues.

Thursday

Detective Cuffs got a phone call from a witness.

Friday

Detective Cuffs met the witness.

Saturday

Detective Cuffs went to a hotel.

Sunday

Detective Cuffs caught the thief and solved the crime.

Unit 4, lesson 4, exercise 1, page 31

Sing the song: We are detectives!

We are detectives!

We fight crime!

Looking for clues,

All the time!

We just investigated An interesting crime. We caught thieves at the mall, Just in time!

Last month we heard Of a crime at the Zoo. We talked to the witness And caught that thief, too! Last week we caught A thief and his friend, We put them in jail And that was the end!

Track 14

Unit 4, lesson 7, exercise 1, page 34 Listen and read. The Chinese dragon.

1

Susie loved reading stories. One day, she read a great story about a dragon. "Dragons don't exist!" laughed her brother Jacob.

"I believe they exist," said Susie. "And I want to meet one."

2

The next day, Susie heard a strange noise in the forest. She went to investigate. She saw an enormous green and red dragon with a long tail. Some people were practicing for Chinese New Year. Susie had an idea and went to talk to them.

3

That night, Susie went into Jacob's bedroom. "Wake up! There's a dragon in the forest!" said Susie. They walked to the forest and stood behind the trees.

Suddenly, the dragon appeared. It made terrible noises and it looked angry. Jacob was very frightened.

4

"Help. Aagh!" Jacob ran back to the house, screaming. Susie and the Chinese dragon people laughed. "Now he believes in dragons!" said one of the men. "Thanks a lot! And Happy Chinese New Year!" said Susie.

Track 15 Unit 5, lesson 1, exercise 1, page 36 Listen and point. Say the sentences.				
			hurricane	Cuba has a lot of hurricane .
			Thunder and lightning	Thunder and lightning are loud.
flood	Our town was under water during the flood .			
storm	It was a very bad storm .			
tornado	The tornado hit the town yesterday.			
snow storm	He walked home in the snow storm .			
heat wave	There was a heat wave last week.			
drought	We had no water during the drought .			

Track 16

Unit 5, lesson 2, exercise 1, page 37

Listen and write the month and the weather condition.

- 1 In Japan, there was a hurricane in October.
- 2 In Great Britain, there was thunder and lightning in March.
- 3 In Mexico, there was a hurricane in July.
- 4 In India, there was a flood in August.
- 5 In Taiwan, there was storm and flood in June.
- 6 In Russia, there was a terrible snow storm in January.
- 7 In Ethiopia, there was a drought in April.
- 8 In Italy, there was a heat wave in February.

Unit 5, lesson 4, exercise 1, page 39

Sing the song: Weather warnings!

1 Flash! Bang!

What was that?

It banged so loud

And flashed so bright,

In the night!

2 Splatter! Splash!

What was that?

It splattered so hard

And splashed so strong,

All day long!

Weather warnings!

3 Float and flutter,

What was that?

It floated so soft

And fluttered so white,

Cold and bright

4 Whizz! Whirl!

What was that?

It whizzed so fast

And whirled around,

From the ground!

Weather warnings!

Track 18

Unit 6, lesson	Unit 6, lesson 1, exercise 1, page 44		
Listen and point. Say the sentences.			
fastest	It's the fastest animal.		
slowest	Which animal is the slowest ?		
nearest	She lives the nearest to school.		
worst	It's the worst hotel.		

best My mom is the **best**.

highest	I can climb the highest tree.
widest	Which is the widest river?
furthest	The furthest planet from Earth is Pluto.

Unit 6, lesson 3, exercise 2, page 46

Listen and check.

- 1 The blue whale is the biggest mammal.
- 2 The tallest animal is the giraffe.
- 3 The animal with the biggest ears is the African elephant.
- 4 The highest mountain is Mount Everest.
- 5 The animal lives the longest is the giant tortoise.
- 6 The country with the longest coast is Australia.

Track 20

Unit 6, lesson 4, exercise 1, page 47 Sing the song: What I want!

I want to climb the highest mountain I want to touch the tallest tree.

I want to cross the driest desert. I want you to come with me! Yes, I want you to come with me!

I want to swim in the largest ocean I want to cross the busiest frontier. I want to tour the largest island

And I always want you near! Yes, and I always want you near!

I want to sail in the longest river I want to jump in the largest lake. I want to visit the coldest country And it's you that I want to take! Yes, and it's you that I want to take!

I want to walk the longest wall, I want to ride the fastest train. I want to see the smallest country Before we come home again!

Track 21

Unit 6, lesson 7, exercise 1, page 50

Listen and read. Listen to your mom!

1

Nick never listened to his mom. "Your hair's too long."

"Go and get a haircut," she said, "You have the longest hair on the planet."

"No, I don't look! This man has the longest hair on the planet!"

2

"Nick, give me your socks. I'm going to wash them.

They're the smelliest things in the solar system." Nick went to his room and took a book from his shelf.

"Look, Mom. Skunks are the smelliest things in the solar system."

3

"Do your homework now, Nick," she said.

"You're the slowest creature in the universe!"

"No, Mom, the slowest creature is the sloth.

Look, there's one on the television!"

4

"OK Nick. I may be the worst mom in the world but bring me your dirty socks, do your homework and tomorrow you're going to get a haircut!"

Unit 7, lesson 1, exercise 1, page 52

Listen and point. Say the sentences.

dangerous	It's dangerous to play with fire.
enormous	She ate an enormous pizza yesterday.
wonderful	What a wonderful day!
terrifying	I saw a terrifying movie last night.
delicious	Apples are delicious .
amazing	What an amazing creature!
successful	She's a very successful gymnast.
magical	Disneyland was magical .

Track 23

Unit 7, lesson 3, exercise 1, page 54

Listen and number the lines of the story in the correct order.

Last week, Charlie went into the most amazing video store in town. One of the video games had the most terrifying monster in it. Another video game was about the most enormous cookie monster. When the cookie monster won, he ate the most delicious cookies. It was the most expensive video game in the store, but Charlie wanted it. The cookie monster game was the most magical game, so Charlie bought it.

Track 24

Unit 7, lesson 4, exercise 1, page 55

Sing the song: The most beautiful princess in the world.

The most beautiful princess in the world

Went out of the castle to play.

She danced and laughed and had a good time.

It was the most wonderful day.

The most beautiful princess in the world

Sat down on a rock near the lake.

She smiled and sang and looked all around.

What an enormous mistake!

The most horrible toad that you ever saw Jumped out in front of her eyes. He gave her a smile and asked for a kiss. What an amazing surprise!

The most horrible toad kissed the girl. She screamed, jumped up and ran, But the toad turned into a handsome prince, A very good-looking man!

The most beautiful princess in the world Decided to change her life, So she told that very good-looking prince She wanted to be his wife!

Track 25 Unit 8, lesson 1, exercise 1, page 60 Listen and point. Say the sentences. fur Some people wear **fur** coats. ivorv Elephant tusks are made of **ivory**. destroy People **destroy** forests. tusk Elephants have two big **tusks**. endangered Gorillas are on **endangered** species. horn Rhinos have a **horn** on their head. extinct Dinosaurs are **extinct**. Hunt People **hunt** whales for their meat.

Track 26

Unit 8, lesson 3, exercise 3, page 62

Listen and check.

1 Why are pandas an endangered species?

Because people use bamboo, the pandas' food, to build houses.

2 Why do people hunt tigers?

Because they want their fur.

- 3 Why are rhinos an endangered species?Because people kill them for their horns.
- 4 Why are sea turtles becoming extinct? Because people eat their eggs.
- 5 Why do people hunt crocodiles?Because they want to make shoes.

Track 27 Unit 8, lesson 4, exercise 1, page 63 Sing the song: We are animals! We are elephants. Don't kill us, don't you dare! Killing big elephants just isn't fair. Why don't you leave us elephants alone? The jungle's where an elephant feels at home! We are gray whales. Don't kill us, don't vou dare! Killing big whales just isn't fair. Why don't you leave us swimming in the sea? That is where a whale is happy to be! We are crocodiles, Don't kill us, don't you dare! Killing long crocodiles just isn't fair. Why don't you leave us at the riverside? That is where crocodiles like to hide!

Track 28 Unit 8, lesson 7, exercise 1, page 66

Listen and read. Visitors in the night!

Listen and read. Visitors in the high

1

Jimmy was in bed reading a book about the Tyrannosaurus Rex, the most dangerous of the meat-eating dinosaurs.

"Go to sleep, now Jimmy!" said his mom.

"I'm doing my homework," said Jimmy.

2

That night Jimmy had a nightmare. A Tyrannosaurus Rex was sitting on him!

"Why are you here?" asked Jimmy.

"Because I'm hungry," said the dinosaur.

"And YOU are my food!"

3

The dinosaur took Jimmy's hand.

"Why are you holding my hand?" asked Jimmy.

"Because I'm going to eat your hand first..."

"Oh no, you're not!" shouted Jimmy.

4

"Why are you shouting?" asked his mom.

"Because there's a dinosaur on me!" said Jimmy

Mom laughed. There wasn't a dinosaur on his tummy.

There was just a huge book about the life of the Tyrannosaurus Rex.

Track 29

	IIACK 25	
	Unit 9, lesson 1, exercise 1, page 68	
Listen and point. Say the sentences.		he sentences.
	keyboard	He can play the keyboard .
	double bass	Do you like the double bass?
	cymbals	The cymbals are loud.
	guitar	My cousin plays the guitar .
	saxophone	I can play the saxophone .
	drums	I want to learn to play the drums .
	trombone	Can you play the trombone ?
	violin	I love the violin .

Unit 9, lesson 4, exercise 1, page 71

Sing the song: Move to the beat!

The musicians in the band just love to play, They play all night and they play all day!

Tinkety tink, tap your feet, They're playing the keyboard! Move to the beat!

Pluckety, pluck, tap your feet, They're playing the guitar! Move to the beat! Chorus

Shoo be do ba, tap your feet, They're playing the saxophone! Move to the beat!

Tarum, pom pom, tap your feet, They're playing the drums! Move to the beat! Chorus